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3. The number of requests for the deletion of images in your custody image database 
received by your force in 2020, 2021 and 2022 [provided separately please] 
 
2020 - 72 
2021 - 55 
2022 - 74 
 
 
4. The number of these requests that were agreed to by your force, in each of those 
years. 
 
2020 - 61 
2021 - 47 
2022 - 65 
 
 
5. A copy of any leaflet or information provided to arrestees by your force “explaining 
their rights to have their custody image deleted under certain circumstances”, and 
any document/guidance given to officers on when to make this information available 
to arrestees. 
 
We currently inform people on our website here about their rights around custody image 
deletion. 
 
There is likely to be guidance coming out centrally via the Home Office later in 2023 
(potentially including leaflets in custody) and our processes will be reviewed to reflect this. 

https://www.west-midlands.police.uk/about-us/privacy-notice/other-rights-of-access/deletion-of-custody-images

